The Communication Workshop



Autumn 2024 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS:

LATEST NEWS...



Please welcome Abi Uttley to our team! Abi is a Highly Specialist Speech and Language Therapist and will be working with us on a Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday. Please take a look at our website for more information.



Due to high demand, we are running a new training workshop covering everything parents need to know about the EHCP process. This will be valuable for anyone who is caring for a child with additional needs. Rachel and Amy will provide you with all of the essential information that you need to navigate EHCPs successfully.



Make an 'Autumn' Sensory box

To make an autumn themed sensory box, start by finding things that you have around the house. Collect leaves, autumn coloured paper, mini pumpkins, or any other autumn-themed objects. Put these items into box, and allow your child or student to touch, explore, and interact with the objects. Encourage them to learn fall vocabulary such as "leaf, pumpkin, and acorn and extend with amazing adjectives

O5 EHCP - All you need to know

ост **05**

Visuals
A Guide to using visuals
with your child

SUMMER INTENSIVES

We have had a great Summer helping our children get ready for school. During our week-long sessions, we completed fun activities to develop social communication skills, understand the changes connected with going to school and coping with transitions between environments and people.



A little message from us

We hope all the children who started school have had a smooth start.











